
SCOPP Community Meeting 

November 13, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 3:07 PM 

Pledge 

Roll call:  Present: Cheryle Johnson, Barbara Lawson, Leona Plante, Jackie Hojnacki, Lois 

Konoacky 

Absent:  Sharon Talty 

The secretary’s report for October was read by Lois Konopacky.  Jackie Hojnacki made a motion  

to accept the secretary’s report – seconded by Terry Masino 

Barbara Lawson gave the Treasurer’s report.  The balance as of October 31, 2019 was $5,428.96. 

Barbara Pierce made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report – seconded by Jackie Hojnacki. 

Cheryle reported on the Halloween Party. There was a good turn out with great costumes.  The 

winners for the costumes were chosen by guests outside the park.  The top 10 costumes received 

$10.00 gift cards. 

Coming Events: 

Nov. 21 – Potluck 

Nov. 23 – Craft Fair – There will be a SCOPP Café with Chris Masino preparing soup, 

sandwiches, hot dogs, hamburgers,  coffee and drinks. 

December 14 – Christmas Party – “Light it up, Wrap it up,” Entertainment – Jerry & the Dolls 

Goes Hollywood.  Tickets $17.00 and will be on sale in the clubhouse between 10:00 – 11:30 on 

11-27, 12 – 4, 12 – 7 the Cart Parade & 12 – 9. 

December 7 – Annual Golf Cart Parade – time TBD. There will be a prize for the best decorated 

golf cart.  SCOPP will provide drinks and snacks. 

December 12 – “Float Your Boat” Christmas Boat Parade – Time TBD – Hosted by the 

Provenzanos and Massaros.  SCOPP will serve refreshments immediately following the parade 

either poolside or Auditorium 1.  There will be a poster and sign-up sheet in the mailroom.  

There will be a prize for the best decorated boat or lake vehicle.  Kayaks, canoes, pontoons, or 

whatever floats are welcome to participate. 

December 31 – “All About the 20’s” New Year’s Eve Party.  Tickets are $20.00 and will be 

available for purchase at the Golf Cart Parade, Christmas Party December Christmas Pot Luck, 



and 12 – 16, 12 – 17, 12-18, 12 – 19 from 10:00-11:00 in the Card Room.  Cash, Check, or 

Credit Card accepted. 

January 25 – Comedy Night – Ticket sales at the New Year’s Eve Party. The featured 

entertainers have appeared in New York, Las Vegas and on cruises.  They are being sponsored 

by a resident in our park, Jim Dipiano.  Jim is covering their flight and lodging expenses.  

Refreshments will be provided by SCOPP. 

Cheryle thanked Sue Spalding for taking pictures at our Halloween Party 

Cheryle reiterated how valuable Chris Masino is to SCOPP and the park residents.  He provides 

delicious, quality food at a reasonable price for SCOPP events. 

Cheryle Johnson’s November birthday was celebrated with refreshments. 

Mary Meehan made a motion to adjourn the meeting – seconded by Barbara Lawson. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:35 PM. 


